
USF Engineering Students take a field trip to Kennedy Space Center 

As part of the Introduction to Bioastronautics course developed by Assistant Research 

Professor Dr. Stephanie Carey, engineering students visited the Kennedy Space Center 

in April.  The trip included private tours of Swamp Works, the Applied Physics 

Laboratory, the Vehicle Assembly Building and the launch pads. NASA researchers 

spoke about engineering opportunities as well as current and future space related 

technologies. 

 

Students showing their “Go Bulls” pride at the launch pad 

 


